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Ecology

As our work progresses, we need to undertake some hedge clearance around the site.  

This often concerns residents as the important nesting season is still underway. 

Ecology checks have been carried out and no nests were found in the hedgerow. 

A watching brief will be present during the clearance to ensure this remains the case.

As part of care for the local environment, bat and bird boxes will be put up around the 
site areas during the next few days.

We always take care to protect species we may disturb during our works, and this is 
carefully monitored by external ecologists, and where necessary, the Environment 
Agency.

Ash tree

There is one ash tree which needs to be removed. 

This will be done under the guidance of another independent Ecologist. 

If you have any queries, please contact ZouchBridgeEnquiries@ericwright.co.uk


